From: Jon Lee

To: ES-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Cc: Heath and Sarah Woltman

Subject: Proposal WR-26 Bear Creek Road (FS-501)
Date: Sunday, July 17, 2016 8:16:41 AM
Gentlemen,

I am commenting on the proposed change to Bear Creek road, proposal WR-26 (FS-501).
Having travelled that road I absolutely believe the proposed restrictions are too broad, and will
not address the problem. | believe seasonal restrictions would not only minimize the effect on
road users, but would be much more effective in achieving the desired reduction of damage.
Here in the Midwest seasonal road restrictions are as common as corn and soybeans, and have
a long, long record of minimizing surface damage. This approach would also have the
advantage of being minimally disruptive, with more drastic measures available if further
examination of the problem revealed little or no improvement.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jon H. Lee
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